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MUNICIPAL POWER

MEMORANDUIVI

TO: FMPA Members

FROM: Sharon Samuels^A

DATE: December 4, 2018

SUBJECT: Award of the Single Phase PadmountTransformers Bid (ITB# 2018-003)

In response to the FMPA Invitation to Bid No. 2018-003, FMPA received responses via AURSI
from Gresco of Wildwood, FL; Irby Utilities (Stuart Irby) of Lake Mary, FL; and John Carter &
Associates of Lake Wales, FL (Central Moloney).

The Participating Members of the Joint Purchase Project (JPP) reviewed the bids received for
the Purchase and Delivery of Single Phase Padmount Transformers Bid. The JPP does not
have the authority to actually award bids. Rather, the JPP recommends awards to each
participating member.

Based on vendor responses pertaining to Value Added Services and pricing, the recommended
award is for John Carter & Associates - Central Moloney.

John Carter & Associates, Inc.
P.O. Box 512
Lake Wales, FL 33859
(P) 863-638-3710
lwittman@jca-inc.net

John Carter & Associates - Central Moloney will extend the prices and terms bid to all FMPA
Members. This award expires December 2023. At that time the award may be extended by
mutual consent.

All of the exceptions or other conditions taken by John Carter & Associates are included with this
letter. If you have any questions, please give me a call.
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